
TR-1: The FAO/International Biological Program (IBP) Technical Conference on the 

Exploration, Utilization, and Conservation of PGR 

This meeting lasted from Sept. 18 through 26, 1967 in Rome We have no notes by Dr. 

Harlan directly from this conference.  We have named this Tr-1 (Trip 1); however, there 

must have been many “trips” that Jack Harlan went on this particular venture.  It was a 

world-wide (global) conference.   Harlan was catapulted into the chairmanship with one 

phone call and it launched him into the Global effort to conserve (save) germplasm 

throughout the world. 


